
July 27th, 1923

General John J.Pershing,

General of The Armies,

Washington, D.G., U.S.A.

Dear General Pershing,

I wish to thank you most 

sincerely for your prompt answer to my recent 

letter re Private Wm. 11. Bickers taff, 63rd Squadron, 
France Field,0.2.

I have communicated your 
reply to Hr.Harcourt and it seems to me that he 

has now at hi^ disposal all the-information 
required.

be 1 ievo me ,
With all good wishes, 

Yours faithfully,

Principal


